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280 Guelph Street, Georgetown Market Place Mall
Hours:     Monday-Saturday 8 a.m. - 9 p.m.    Sunday 10 a.m. - 6 p.m.
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300 3983
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Asphalt shingle reroofing
WSIB coverage
Fully licenced & insured
10 year labour warranty
Free estimates
Fast, economical, reliable service
Local Georgetown business since 2008

FAMILY OWNED AND OPERATED BUSINESS

Mention this ad and receive

$10000
OFF

the price of a new roof

416-579-5293416-579-5293
Anthony Van Kooten

Book now and 

upgrade FREE 

of charge from 

25 year shingles 

to lifetime 

guaranteed 

shingles

112 John St., Georgetown, ON L7G 4T5

Bethel Christian Reformed Church
aims to ‘Break down the Walls’

Bethel Christian Reformed Church 
of Acton is well on the way of expand-
ing the church facility.  

With the theme “Breaking Down 
Walls” it is our desire to make Bethel 
a shining light to the community of Ac-
ton, to not only praise God, but to help 
our community as needed.  

We understand that walls between 
the church, God and the community 
are both spiritual and physical.  With 
God’s help we can overcome and these 
walls will be removed. 

We believed that one of the big chal-
lenges in serving Acton was the size 
of our building. Our plans of growing 
our church facility from a sanctuary of 
about 250 to almost 500 seats and add-

ing additional class rooms is a step of 
faith to do God’s will in Acton.  

Fundraising was completed the end 
of 2011 and the building construction 
project was started in March 2012.  

During our regular site meetings 
with Hawkey Church Management 
(our construction manager) we can 
confi dently say we are on schedule and 
budget to complete the building by the 
end of January 2013. The challenge is 
that we are only two months into the 
project and predicting the exact time 
and costing is still a challenge.

Since the beginning of our construc-
tion project on March 19, we have hit 
the ground running.  With the site plan 
approved by the Town and permits in 
hand, the walls were indeed “Broken 
Down”.  

But before that event took place, there 
See BETHEL, pg. 25

By SIMON FEDDEMA AND 
CHRIS LEFERINK

Bethel CRC Building Committee


